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November 5, 1956

Dear Member:

A regular meeting of the New Jersey Golf Course 
Superintendents’ Association will be held at the Metuchen 
Golf & Country Club, Metuchen, N.J. on Tuesday, November 13, 
1956.

Superintendent Charles Laing will be our host for 
the day. Golf is in order for those who wish to play and, 
as the season is drawing to a close, you hadbest take ad­
vantage of the opportunity.

An important business meeting of the Association 
will be held at 5:00 P.M. to be followed by dinner at 6:00 
P.M.

Our guest speaker for the evening is Robert A, Moore 
whose topic will be "Use of Wetting Agents in Water Manage­
ment". I am sure that you will find a lot of information on 
this new subject, so let’s all turn out on Tuesday, November 
13th.

Sincerely yours,

Sherwood A. Moore,  
Secretary
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